OWENS, Peter (ROYAL FREE LONDON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)

From:

Andrea Taylor <andrea@hampsteadhillschool.co.uk>

Sent:

26 August 2016 14:09

To:

Owens Peter (ROYAL FREE LONDON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)

Subject:

Boreholes

Peter,

Further to my phone call to you yesterday I have taken both legal and engineering advice and must withdraw my suggestion that a bore hole might be drilled on St. Stephen's site next week.

Michael de Freitas is, as you know, extremely concerned that a mathematical model should be created for the whole St. Stephen's and church hall site to act as a measure against which exploration results can be judged. We fear that if things are done the other way round, eg exploration first, then decisions will be made on that basis, rather than on how the exploration has affected the model.

This will need another Experts meeting which, as you know, both Michael and I are anxious should be arranged. I did send you some dates for next week.

Michael.

The information in this email is confidential and is intended solely for the addressee(s). Access, copying or re-use of information within it by anyone else is unauthorised. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Hampstead Hill School Ltd.

If you are not the intended recipient please contact Hampstead Hill School on 0207 435 6262.